
August 16, 2021 

     

Dear Room 1 Families, 

 Hello and welcome to the 2021-2022 school year! My name is 

Mrs.  Anderson and I am thrilled to be your child’s second grade 

teacher. This year is going to be a fantastic year full of learning, 

growing, having fun, and working hard to be the best versions of 

ourselves. I look forward to being partners with you in your child’s 

education! Before I share some important information, let me first 

introduce myself.  

About Mrs. Anderson 
 I was born and raised in Fullerton and attended Acacia School 

as a child. I obtained my bachelor’s degree, teaching credential, 

and master’s degree from CSUF. This year starts my 28th year of 

teaching, all in the Fullerton School District. I have taught the 

primary grades for my entire career, with most of my experience 

being in second grade. It’s my absolute favorite grade to teach! My 

husband Carey and I live in Yorba Linda and have three daughters: 

twins Grace and Sarah, who are 19 and in college, and Mia, who is 

15 and beginning her sophomore year in high school. 



Back-to-School Night 
Please mark your calendar for Acacia School’s IN-PERSON & 

VIRTUAL Back to School Night on Wednesday, August 18th.  
I will be explaining in more detail the components of our academic 

program, classroom routines, homework, and more! Here is the 

schedule: 

Grades K - 3: 6:00 - 6:40 in classrooms, 6:45 - 7:30 on Zoom 

Grades 4 - 6: 6:00 - 6:40 on Zoom, 6:45 - 7:30 in classrooms 

**Masks will be required for in-class visitors. Zoom information will be emailed to 

families on Wednesday afternoon.  

Student Information 

Please complete this Google form at your earliest 

convenience. This will help me get to know your child better and 

enable me to make a faster connection. The 

more information you share, the better!  

 Coming back to school after a hybrid/virtual year 
is a new experience for everyone, and I am 
committed to making this transition back the best 
it can be. I excitedly anticipate working with you to 
make this an extraordinary school year for your 
child. If you have any questions, please don’t 

hesitate to contact me.  I look forward to meeting each 
of you, and I thank you for entrusting me with the 
education of your child. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Anderson  g 
tracey_anderson@myfsd.org

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeMR7EvU_aIAuAlgiGaxZcIHFB-F-ja25PbywTqdYmfPRrf8g/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:tracey_anderson@myfsd.org

